
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 3/1/2021 2:32:24 PM

First name: Christian

Last name: Castellano-Gonzalez

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I am a proponent of the Sandia Peak Ski Area Mountain Coaster Project. 

New Mexico has so much beauty that should be appreciated by our residents and our visitors. This would be a

great way to get people out in the mountain to see what we have to offer. It's easy to focus on crime or drive

through certain neighborhoods and see dilapidated homes/roads that need work, which is why I also strongly

believe that we need to explore fun, eye-catching ideas like these to spark positivity and shed good light on the

amazing things we have. Albuquerque has a growing tourism industry and this may certainly help! As

Albuquerque and New Mexico as a whole continues to draw more high paying jobs, people also need "something

to do." THIS IS MOST DEFINITELY A BRIGHT IDEA FOR "SOMETHING TO DO!" 

 

People who oppose the idea may be concerned for the environment, but I do not believe that this project would

be detrimental to our wildlife, nor would it require a substantial amount of clearing throughout the mountain. 

 

It is difficult to give detailed reasoning, as I am not in the position to give facts or figures about funding, design,

detriment to nature, cost of upkeep, etc. but I absolutely love this idea. 


